
November 30, 2024 

November 2024 Prayer Letter 

Dear Prayer Warriors, 

We hope that you all were able to enjoy a great Thanksgiving as we did! Brittany did a 
phenomenal job making a delicious Thanksgiving dinner for our family. I know I say this often, 
but we are very thankful for your faithful prayers and financial support that enable us to serve 
here in México, and we are thankful that God has allowed us to serve here. 

On the first Wednesday of November, Brother Miller gave me the opportunity to preach the 
Wednesday evening service. He is planning to have me preach one Wednesday per month, 
which is an opportunity that I am very grateful for as it will allow me to continue to improve in 
preaching in Spanish. I also realize that this is not a light thing, and I am all the more grateful 
with that in mind. 

Also during this past month, I thought that I had all of the needed paperwork for us to get our 
license plates in the state of Querétaro, but upon getting an appointment and going to the 
government office, I found out that there is some additional documentation needed (apparently, 
to register a used vehicle in this state, a copy of the first receipt of the sale of the vehicle as a 
new vehicle is needed). I believe I now have all of the needed documentation to register our 
vehicle, although I do ask for your prayers that all would go smoothly and that we can finish 
this part of the moving process quickly. 

We wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a blessed New Year!  

In Christ’s service, 

Tim Pontius 
Missionary to México with BIMI 
Pontius2MX.org
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